
May 28, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for May 28, 2024 

 

Due to the Friant Kern Canal operating at capacity, it doesn't look like Pixley will be able to 
turn back on before the end of Uncontrolled Season which is currently scheduled to end later 
this week. However, we have been able to secure some water for a short summer run. It is 
currently anticipated that the summer run will last between 10 and 14 days and will start 
around July 8. 

 

We will send out more updates as the date gets closer. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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